
CAPITAL CITY PRESS

Publisher of

THE ADVOCATE

PROOF OF PUBLICATION

The hereto attached notice was published in THE

ADVOCATE, a daily newspaper of general circulation

published in Baton Rouge, Louisiana, and the Official

Journal of the State of Louisiana, City of Baton Rouge,

and Parish of East Baton Rouge or published daily in

THE TIMES-PICAYUNE/THE NEW ORLEANS

ADVOCATE, in New Orleans Louisiana or published

daily in THE ACADIANA ADVOCATE in the following

issues:

4/15/2025

Joy Newman, Pu 1c Notices Representative

Sworn and subscribed before me, by the person whose signature

appears above

16 Apr 2025

M. Monic McChristian,

Notary Public lD#88293

State of Louisiana

My Commission Expires: Indefinite

Ad No: 136704

Courtney Thibodeaux Woolley

2838 ELYSIAN FIELDS AVE. NEW ORLEANS, LA 70122



PUBLIC NOTICE

Bart's Office Furniture

Repairs. Inc.

Bart's Office Furniture
Re airs. lnc. hereby Ives
no ice that it has fi ed a

request with the

Louisiana Public Service
Commission (LPSC) for
approval of_a rate In-
crease. This request
seeks to august the com-
pany's current pricing
structure to reflect in-

creased pperational
costs. including materi-

als. labor. and trans~

portation expenses.

The proposed rate ad-

justment is necessary to

mqintgin the quality end
re iabiiit of services

rovlde to our cus-

omers throughout
Louisiana. if approved by
the LPSC. the new rates
will taige effect upon
completion of the Com-
mission's regulatory re-

view process.

Interested parties may
obtain additional infor-
mation or submit _com-
ments regardin _this fli-

Ln Cb conta ing the
a:

Louisiana Public Service
Commission
P.O. BOX 91 154
Baton Rouge. LA
70821-9154

Phone: (225) 342-4999

website:

www.|psc.Iouislnna.gg

Bart’; Office_ Furniture
Re irs. Inc. is cornmit~
te to trans arency and
will coopera e fully with
the Commission i:hrou9h~
out this process.

136704 April 15. 1t

$170.90




